










election of his successor, shall be elected only by a majority of the Board of
Directors then in office, though less than a quorum.

     Section 4.  Removal.  Directors of the Corporation may be removed only for
cause.

     Section 5.  Place of Meetings, etc.  The Board of Directors may hold its
meetings, and may have an office and keep the books of the Corporation (except
as otherwise may be provided for by law) in such place or places in the State
of Delaware or outside of the State of Delaware, as the Board from time to
time may determine.

     Section 6.  Regular Meetings.  Regular meetings of the Board of Directors
shall be held at such times as may be fixed by resolution of the Board of
Directors.  The Secretary shall give notice, as provided for special meetings,
for each regular meeting.

     Section 7.  Special Meetings.  Special meetings of the Board of Directors
shall be held whenever called by direction of the chairman or an Officer-
Director of the Board, or a majority of the directors then in office.

     The Secretary shall give notice of each special meeting by mailing the
same at least two days before the meeting, or by facsimile or electronic
transmission of the same at least one day before the meeting, to each director;
but such notice may be waived by any director.  Unless otherwise indicated in
the notice thereof, any and all business may be transacted at a special
meeting.  At any meeting at which every director shall be present, even though
without any notice, any business may be transacted.
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     Each of the salaried officers of the Corporation shall devote his entire
time, skill and energy to the business of the Corporation, unless the contrary
is expressly consented to by the Board of Directors.

     Section 2.  Voting Upon Interests in Other Business Entities.  Unless
otherwise ordered by the Board of Directors, any Officer-Director or any person
or persons appointed in writing by any of them, shall have full power and
authority on behalf of the Corporation to attend and to act and to vote at any
meetings of stockholders of any corporation in which the Corporation may hold
stock, or at meetings of partnerships in which the Corporation may hold
partnership interests, or at any other meetings of holders of interests in
business entities in which the Corporation may hold interests, including
limited liability companies, and at any such meeting shall possess and may
exercise any and all rights and powers incident to the ownership of such
stock, partnership interest or other interest, and which, as the owner thereof,tingg隇倀 i,trpthand .
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respect to any acts or omissions occurring prior to such amendment or repeal,
regardless of whether any action, suit or proceeding based in whole or in part
on any such acts or omissions is commenced before or after any such repeal or
modification.

                                   ARTICLE VI.
                                   Amendments.

     Section 1.  The Board of Directors shall have the power to adopt, amend
and repeal the By-Laws at any regular or special meeting of the Board, provided
that notice of intention to adopt, amend or repeal the By-laws in whole or in
part shall have been included in the notice of meeting; or, without any such
notice, by a vote of two-thirds of the directors then in office.

     Stockholders may adopt, amend and repeal the By-Laws at any regular or
special meeting of the stockholders by an affirmative vote of holders of
outstanding shares of the capital stock of the Corporation having two-thirds of
the votes entitled to be cast thereon, provided that notice of intention to
adopt, amend or repeal the By-Laws in whole or in part shall have been included
in the notice of the meeting.
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